
TOWN OF BRANFORD 

STONY CREEK ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD 

 

 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting for the Stony Creek Architectural  

Review Board (SCARB) for Wednesday, February 3,  2021 at 7:00 PM via  

Remote Technology has been officially CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T. Gregory Ames- Chairman  

 

 

 


